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July 4, 2007

Oak Ridge Public Schools Education Foundation

Attention: Lila Metcalf

MS-22, PO Box 117

Oak Ridge, TN 37831

Dear Ms. Metcalf: 

Enclosed is the third, and probably final,  installment of payments received for the ORHS Class

of ‘67 and Friends landscaping project.   Additional checks may possibly come in and if so I will

forward them to you, but our fundraiser officially ended on June 17.

I have included a printout of the names and addresses of the donors in this batch, along with the

amount of their contribution.   I have also included a copy of a letter to Dr. Bailey summarizing

the results and documenting the agreements reached on which particular projects will be funded

with this money.

Again, thanks so much for your help on this project!

Sincerely, 

Karen Edwards

Fundraising Chair
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